Cindy Zelenka

From: Cindy Zelenka

Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 10:39 AM

To: Matt Rahn (Matthew.Rahn@Wisconsin.gov)

Cc: Cindy Zelenka

Subject: FW: 0244000267: Site Investigation Workplan (NR 716)
Hello Matt —

The Site Investigation Work Plan for the Three Lakes WDNR Contamination Investigation has been uploaded to the
WDNR WAMS site.
We did not include a fee for WDNR Review fee for the Work Plan. Please confirm that is ok.

Also, do you need me to submit a hard copy as well?

Also, | have not heard anything back from the Town of Three Lakes folks (specifically the Town Supervisor and Public
Works Director) with regard to our request to discuss drilling and installation of wells in the ROW.
| will follow up with them today, and keep you in the loop on the correspondence.

Thank you -

Cindy Zelenka | Environmental Specialist

Tech
office: 715.359.9400 x5233 | cell: 715.574.9403
czelenka@mi-tech.us | www.mi-tech.us
PO Box 107 | 5707 Schofield Avenue
Weston, WI 54476
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THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS COMMUNICATION MAY BE CONFIDENTIAL, IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF RECIPIENT(S) NAMED ABOVE,
AND MAY BE LEGALLY PRIVILEGED. IF THE READER OF THIS MESSAGE IS NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY
DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION, OR COPYING OF THIS COMMUNICATION, OR ANY OF ITS CONTENTS, IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED.

From: no-reply@wisconsin.gov <no-reply@wisconsin.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 10:33 AM

To: Cindy Zelenka <czelenka@mi-tech.us>

Subject: 0244000267: Site Investigation Workplan (NR 716)

Please do not reply to this email.
Dear Cindy Zelenka

Thank you for your submittal.

Confirmation Number: 31261
BRRTS #: 0244000267
Site Name: CONTAMINATION DETECTED PCE



Type of Report: Site Investigation Workplan (NR 716)

Fee Amount:$S0

Name: Cindy Zelenka

Company: Mi-Tech Services, Inc.
Other DNR RR Contact:

This submittal contains:

e None, PFAS is not mentioned in this submittal.

Additional Information: The Site Investigation Work Plan for the WDNR PCE Contamination Investigation project in
Three Lakes, WI is attached. Any questions, please contact Cindy Zelenka at czelenka@mi-tech.us or (715) 359-9400
ext. 5253 or cell phone (715) 574-9403. Thank you, Cindy Zelenka - Mi-Tech Services, Inc.

Please send the paper copy of your submittal to MATTHEW RAHN. Please see the DNR staff directory to look up the
address.

A submittal is not considered complete until the fee (if applicable), paper and electronic copy of the document or
report are received, per Wis. Admin. Code § NR 749.04 (1) and § NR 700.11 (3g) respectively.

For more information please see the Guidance for submitting Documents to the Remediation and Redevelopment
Program (RR-690).

If you have questions please contact:
KATHLEEN SHAFEL
kathleen.shafel@wisconsin.gov
(715) 623-4190




